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Removal From ASX Official List  
 

Approval has been received from the Australian Stock 
Exchange (ASX) to remove the International Wine Investment 
Fund (IWI) from the ASX official List from a date to be 
determined by the ASX.   
 
After consultation with the ASX, IWI has been advised that the 
date will be 21 July 2009. 
 
As previously advised the Unitholders of IWI approved the 
reconstruction of the IWI in an extraordinary general meeting 
on 25 June, 2009.  As a consequence, an application was 
made to the ASX for the Units to be removed from the ASX 
official list. Details of the reconstruction were set out in the 
explanatory memorandum accompanying the notice of 
meeting. 
 
For further information contact 1800 638 790. 


